Charles LeTuna

25 S. Skipper Lane

Norfolk, VA 28654

October 26, 2008
Ms. Lucy Diamond

STEP Coordinator

Ideas, Inc.

342 SE. North Boulevard

Richmond, VA 90210

Dear Ms. Diamond:
I am a third year student in Mathematics major at the University of Virginia.  I am writing in regard to the STEP Internship Program listed on CavLink.  After extensive research of your company, I have learned of your emphasis on developing new technological advances for computer systems, and I am excited to discover that you have a multidisciplinary staff devoted to research and analysis of a wide variety of preexisting technology.  I am anxious to use my math skills in the realm of computer programming.  A STEP internship would take advantage of my analytical and programming skills to date.
As my resume indicates, I am quite familiar with computer programming, website design and data maintenance.  I have maintained sites and databases for my previous employer and for the Engineering department at the University of Virginia.  Over the summer, I redesigned the Olivia County Public Schools website.  I am familiar with a number of web applications, including Dreamweaver, FrontPage, Fireworks, and FTP Programs.  

I will be in Richmond for the Computer Science Career Fair at Virginia Commonwealth University in December and I look forward to meeting the STEP recruiters for this internship opportunity to discuss my qualifications for the position.  Thank you for your time and consideration in my joining your company.   

Sincerely, 

Charles LeTuna

Enclosure: Resume
